
 
 

The Group's development of telecommunications business in the 
Philippines was introduced in the Nikkei.  

 

On March 23, 2024, the Nikkei published an article on the construction of the Philippines 
Domestic Submarine Cable Network, our future business development, and impact on the 
Philippine economy.  

For the contents of the Nikkei article, please check the following address. 
 

https://asia.nikkei.com/Business/Telecommunication/Philippines-undersea-cable-network-to-
boost-call-center-industry 
 
 
Company Name：IPS, Inc. 
Securities code：4390 
Location：8F, Togeki Bldg, 4-1-1 Tsukiji, Chuo-ku, Tokyo JAPAN 
Representative: President and CEO Koji Miyashita 
Inquiries regarding this matter：IR Division  +81-3-3549-7719  
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